
Enrollment and Review Change to LB631

The following changes, required to be reported for publication in the
Journal, have been made:

1. On page 1, the matter beginning with "parole" in line 1 through line 8
and all amendments thereto has been struck and "criminal justice; to amend
section 83-190, Reissue Revised Statutes of Nebraska, sections 28-936, 83-171,
83-184, 83-192, 83-1,100, 83-1,100.03, 83-1,101, 83-1,102, 83-1,107, 83-901,
83-903, 83-904, and 83-962, Revised Statutes Cumulative Supplement, 2022, and
sections 29-2269, 83-1,114, 83-1,122.02, and 83-1,135, Revised Statutes
Supplement, 2023; to adopt the Community Work Release and Reentry Centers Act;
to require reports concerning reentry service center pilot programs and post-
release supervision; to prohibit exclusion of current and former parolees and
probationers from grant programs; to change provisions relating to bringing
electronic communication devices into prisons; to provide for performance
metrics for probation, parole, and correctional staff; to transfer the Division
of Parole Supervision to the Department of Correctional Services; to change
provisions relating to the powers and duties of the Board of Parole; to provide
powers and duties for the department, board, and Director of Supervision and
Services; to change provisions relating to parole eligibility; to provide for
Parole School and book donations; to create the National Career Readiness
Certificate Pilot Program; to state legislative intent regarding
appropriations; to provide for reentry plans; to change provisions relating to
the Vocational and Life Skills Programming Fund; to eliminate obsolete
provisions; to eliminate, change and transfer provisions relating to reentry
programs and providing identification cards or operator's licenses; to
harmonize provisions; to repeal the original sections; and to outright repeal
section 83-933, Revised Statutes Cumulative Supplement, 2022." inserted.

2. Changes were made as necessary to incorporate all adopted amendments.

(signed) Beau Ballard, Chairperson
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